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February 7, 2007

Councilmember Wendy Greuel

City of Los Angeles, District 2

200 North Spring Street, Room 475
Los Angeles, CA 90012

RE: 8040 Foothill Boulevard, Sunland, CA
Proposed Home Depot

Dear Councilmember Greuel:

The No Home Depot Campaign has discovered in the course of investigation
regarding their appeal that there are numerous safety problems with the
construction of the Home Depot project. We at the Design Advisory Committee
of the Sunland Tujunga Neighborhood Council must encourage you to look into
the matter of a potentially dangerous situation.

The problems uncovered during Mr. Arnold Bookbinder's analysis cannot be
ignored and must be addressed without further delay.

We agree that an immediate investigation, independent of any appeal
proceedings must be opened and that the investigation would be most effective if
it was initiated by your office.

This is an extremely serious matter and we appreciate your immediate attention.

Sincerely,
Cindy Cleghorn, | ictor Castro, IV
Chairperson DAC Chairman

cc: Laura Chick, LA City Controller
Peter Gutierrez, City Attorney

Dale Thrush, CD2 Planning Director
Arnold Bookbinder



